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Road Update: Water main break 
 
City of Vernon road crews are currently on site repairing a water main break that occurred near 
6858 Herry Rd. yesterday afternoon.   
 
As this is a large pipe (12” main) customers in the following are will be out of water for the day 
and possibly longer. The areas affected are as follows: 
 

 Starting at the intersection of Macdonald Rd. and Rimer Rd. 

 Rimer Rd. to Herry Rd. and down to Pleasant Valley Rd. 

 Holbrook Rd. including offshoots Sanford Rd. and Carlton Rd. 
 

We will advise once the main repair is complete. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that this disruption will cause and appreciate your 
cooperation to ensure the timely completion of this project.  
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